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I oppose the westconnex as it is a waste of money. This money should be spent on public 

transport. The inner west is bearing the brunt of this vast road build and will continue to do so for 
a long time and for little return. The exhaust stacks should be filtered for the health of the 

population. The Rozelle area is already one of the most polluted areas in Sydney. If the 
government insists on building this it should be kept in public hands and the proceeds from tolls 

used to fund hospitals and schools. The little planning that has gone on is another example of the 
government making things up as they go along. 


